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  The Beast Warrior Nahoko Uehashi,2020-07-28 Ten
years after the fateful clash between two opposing
sides of the Divine Kingdom of Lyoza, Elin lives a
peaceful life with her family. She tries to stay
as far away from her past as possible—the girl who
communicated with creatures and befriended a Royal
Beast wants no part in the power struggles of
humans. But when Elin is called upon to
investigate a mysterious illness that's stricken
the Toda, she uncovers a startling plot—one that
could threaten everything she holds dear. In this
thrilling sequel to The Beast Player, Elin must
confront her destiny and heed the dire warnings of
history. Is a final battle between the Toda and
the Royal Beasts inevitable? And will it mean
destruction for all?
  Moribito II Nahoko Uehashi,2009 The wandering
female bodyguard Balsa returns to her native
country of Kanbal, where she uncovers a conspiracy
to frame her mentor and herself.
  Moribito: Guardian of the Spirit Nahoko
Uehashi,2014-07-29 You've never read a fantasy
novel like this one! The deep well of Japanese
myth merges with the Western fantasy tradition for
a novel that's as rich in place and culture as it
is hard to put down. Balsa was a wanderer and
warrior for hire. Then she rescued a boy flung
into a raging river -- and at that moment, her
destiny changed. Now Balsa must protect the boy --
the Prince Chagum -- on his quest to deliver the
great egg of the water spirit to its source in the
sea. As they travel across the land of Yogo and
discover the truth about the spirit, they find
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themselves hunted by two deadly enemies: the egg-
eating monster Rarunga . . . and the prince's own
father.
  The Beast Player Nahoko Uehashi,2019-03-26
Elin's family has an important responsibility:
caring for the fearsome water serpents that form
the core of their kingdom's army. So when some of
the creatures mysteriously die, Elin's mother is
sentenced to death as punishment. With her last
breath, she manages to send her daughter to
safety. Alone and far from home, Elin soon
discovers that she can communicate with both the
terrifying water serpents and the majestic flying
beasts that guard her queen. This skill gives her
great power, but it also involves her in deadly
plots that could cost her life. Can she save
herself and prevent her beloved beasts from being
used as tools of war? Or is there no escaping the
terrible battles to come?
  Moribito: Guardian of the Darkness Nahoko
Uehashi,2014-07-29 In the marvelous sequel to the
novel (and Cartoon Network series) MORIBITO:
GUARDIAN OF THE SPIRIT, Balsa returns to her
native land to fight a corrupt ruler and face her
own demons. Balsa returns to her native Kanbal to
clear the name of Jiguro, her dear mentor, who
saved her life when she was six years old. But
what should be a visit of truth and reconciliation
becomes a fight for her life when she learns that
Jiguro had been a member of King Rogsam's personal
bodyguard. After Jiguro fled Kanbal with her,
Rogsam sent the other bodyguards after them one by
one--Jiguro's best friends, whom he had to kill to
protect Balsa. Now, with the help of two Kanbalese
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children, Balsa must unwind the conspiracy
surrounding Jiguro and the mystery of the
Guardians of the Dark.
  Strange Truths in Undiscovered Lands Nahoko
Miyamoto Alvey,2009-04-04 The great Romantic poet
Percy Bysshe Shelley had a complicated
relationship with the British Empire and the
culture of colonialism. Considered politically
radical and scandalous in Britain, Shelley lived
in self-imposed exile and set much of his writing
in foreign places. In Strange Truths in
Undiscovered Lands Nahoko Miyamoto Alvey examines
the ways in which Shelley developed a 'Romantic
geography' to provide visionary alternatives to an
earth devastated by a new type of European
colonialism and global expansion. Intertextually
rich, Alvey's work establishes the context in
which poems by Shelley and other Romantics were
written by presenting relevant histories, travel
texts, scientific writings, and archival material,
and are all complemented by postcolonial analysis.
Unique in its emphasis on the optimistic and
positive aspects of Shelley's poetical works,
Strange Truths in Undiscovered Lands offers a
different perspective on Romantic Orientalism, and
a new look at how the poet imagined the
relationship between the Self and the Other.
Thorough and original, this book will be of
interest to Romanticists, postcolonialists, and
anyone interested in alternative responses to acts
of colonialism and empire.
  The Deer King, Vol. 1 (manga) Nahoko
Uehashi,2023-09-19 After a pack of infected dogs
attacks a group of miners, soldier-turned-slave
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Van awakens to find himself blessed with
preternatural strength. As he effortlessly breaks
free of his chains, he notices a young girl-the
only other survivor-standing before him. The two
escape the mine, but with Van’s captors in pursuit
and a deadly disease ravaging the area, how will
they survive on the lam?
  Cosmopolitan Scientists Nahoko Kameo,2024-09-10
As the university transformed itself into a center
of innovation, and biotechnology became a billion-
dollar industry, commercialization of university
inventions became both lucrative and urgent. In
the US, this shift decisively converted the
academic scientist into an entrepreneur. From
there, legal structures that facilitated
university scientists' patenting and
commercialization spread across the world,
including to Japan, where earlier modes of doing
science made such diffusion more difficult--and
more interesting. Cosmopolitan Scientists
delineates what happens when global policies
diffuse to different cultural and institutional
contexts. Instead of simply accepting or resisting
the change, Japanese university scientists
creatively enacted the new rules, making unique
local variations of the global policy - thus
making it Japanese. Drawing on vivid accounts from
bioscientists who experienced and enacted the
shift towards commercialization, the book offers
an insider's view into the way scientists navigate
the complex and shifting landscape of science,
innovation and economic policy. In so doing it
also tells a broader story of how the global rules
can be successfully naturalized - modified,
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settled down, and made local.
  The Deer King, Vol. 2 (manga) Nahoko
Uehashi,2024-01-23 The search for the kidnapped
Yuna leads Van, Sae, and Hohsalle to the sacred
Fire Horse Town, an Aquafa settlement that
resisted Zol’s conquest. As Hohsalle struggles to
find the cure for mittsual, Van wonders why he, a
man who lost everything, was chosen to survive the
deadly disease. Before long, he’ll find the
answers he’s been looking for, as destiny beckons
him and Yuna ever forward...Caught in the throes
of political warfare and a fight against fate,
will Van be able to reunite with Yuna and bring
peace to the land?
  The Deer King, Vol. 1 (novel) Nahoko
Uehashi,2023-10-03 Van, a former soldier made
slave, toils away endlessly in a salt mine. An
expected chance at liberation drops in his lap
when a pack of infected dogs pass through, killing
everyone but him and a young girl called Yuna. Van
hopes to make a peaceful life for himself now that
he’s escaped. However, the disease that cleared
out the mine is rapidly spreading, placing him and
his ward at the center of a conflict greater than
any the world has ever seen.
  The Deer King, Vol. 2 (novel) Nahoko
Uehashi,2024-03-19 Van’s chase to rescue the
kidnapped Yuna leads him to the Ahfal Oma, the
People of the Fire Horse. They reveal that the
sickness plaguing Aquafa is no random resurgence
but a carefully orchestrated revenge plan, and
they want the leader of the Lone Antlers to join.
Van can’t abide a mad quest that threatens all of
Aquafa, but he’s still only one man. And how can a
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single man stop a disease—especially one that
already lives within him?
  The Routledge Companion to International
Children’s Literature John Stephens,2017-09-11
Demonstrating the aesthetic, cultural, political
and intellectual diversity of children’s
literature across the globe, The Routledge
Companion to International Children’s Literature
is the first volume of its kind to focus on the
undervisited regions of the world. With particular
focus on Asia, Africa and Latin America, the
collection raises awareness of children’s
literature and related media as they exist in
large regions of the world to which ‘mainstream’
European and North American scholarship pays very
little attention. Sections cover: • Concepts and
theories • Historical contexts and national
identity • Cultural forms and children’s texts •
Traditional story and adaptation • Picture books
across the majority world • Trends in children’s
and young adult literatures. Exposition of the
literary, cultural and historical contexts in
which children’s literature is produced, together
with an exploration of intersections between these
literatures and more extensively researched areas,
will enhance access and understanding for a large
range of international readers. The essays offer
an ideal introduction for those newly approaching
literature for children in specific areas, looking
for new insights and interdisciplinary
perspectives, or interested in directions for
future scholarship.
  The Tale of Genji Murasaki Shikibu,2012
  International Perspectives on Shojo and Shojo
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Manga Masami Toku,2015-06-05 This collaborative
book explores the artistic and aesthetic
development of shojo, or girl, manga and discusses
the significance of both shojo manga and the
concept of shojo, or girl culture. It features
contributions from manga critics, educators, and
researchers from both manga’s home country of
Japan and abroad, looking at shojo and shojo
manga’s influence both locally and globally.
Finally, it presents original interviews of shojo
manga-ka, or artists, who discuss their work and
their views on this distinct type of popular
visual culture.
  Teaching Postwar Japanese Fiction Alex
Bates,2023-01-17 As Japan moved from the
devastation of 1945 to the economic security that
survived even the boom and bust of the 1980s and
1990s, its literature came to embrace new subjects
and styles and to reflect on the nation's changing
relationship to other Asian countries and to the
West. This volume will help instructors introduce
students to novels, short stories, and manga that
confront postwar Japanese experiences, including
the suffering caused by the atomic bombings of
Hiroshima and Nagasaki, the echoes of Japan's
colonialism and imperialism, new ways of thinking
about Japanese identity and about minorities such
as the zainichi Koreans, changes in family
structures, and environmental disasters. Essays
provide context for understanding the
particularity of postwar Japanese literature, its
place in world literature, and its connections to
the Japanese past.
  The Tale of Genji Murasaki Shikibu,2012
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  The Late Works of Hayao Miyazaki Dani
Cavallaro,2014-11-19 Once a favorite of mainly art
house audiences, Hayao Miyazaki’s films have
enjoyed increasing exposure in the West since his
Spirited Away won the Oscar for Best Animated
Feature in 2003. The award signaled a turning
point for Miyazaki’s Studio Ghibli, bringing his
films prominence in the media and driving their
distribution in multiple formats. This book
explores the closing decade of Miyazaki’s career
(2004–2013), providing a close study of six
feature films to which he contributed, including
three he directed (Howl’s Moving Castle, Ponyo and
The Wind Rises). Seven short films created for
exclusive screening at Tokyo’s Ghibli Museum are
also covered, four of which were directed by
Miyazaki.
  Sculptural Autopsies with Yasue Maetake Addison
Bale,Isabel Boutiette,2021-10-28 Sculptural
Autopsies with Yasue Maetake Pt. 1 is an essay in
fragments about the New York-based Japanese
sculptor, Yasue Maetake. Developed as a segment of
his art writing column, Shedding, first published
online at The Quarterless Review, author Addison
Bale constructs a unique portrait of the artist,
Yasue Maetake. Through an assemblage of dialogue
interlaced with email exchanges and prose
passages, Bale crafts a written reflection of
Maetake's abstract sculptures, which are
themselves assemblages of materials such as bone,
metal, and resin.This limited-run, bilingual
edition of Sculptural Autopsies with Yasue Maetake
Pt. 1 is printed using both digital and risograph
processess. Translated from English into Japanese,
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this riso-booklet presents the reader with both
languages beginning at the outside covers and
reading towards the centerfold to create a
linguistic mirror image.
  Re:ZERO -Starting Life in Another World-, Vol.
10 (light novel) Tappei Nagatsuki,2019-06-18 The
times may change, but the legends of adventuring
never will!With the Witch Cult and the Archbishop
of Sloth defeated, Subaru Natsuki is finally
reunited with Emilia. Overcoming their bitter
parting, the two manage to reconcile only for new
troubles to take center stage. Even though the
coast is now clear, half of the villagers who
escaped have yet to return. Hoping to meet up with
Roswaal, Ram, and the missing residents of
Earlham, Subaru and the others head toward the
Sanctuary. Waiting for them inside are the
unwelcoming inhabitants of the Sanctuary and a
very suspiciously amused Roswaal. Though Subaru
tries his best to find a way to bring everyone
home, when past and present collide, he'll come
face-to-face with a Witch who lives in his dreams!
  Murder on Kaanapali Beach (Leila Kahana
Mysteries, Book 2) R. Barri Flowers,2015 Murder on
Kaanapali Beach is the highly anticipated sequel
to the bestselling Murder in Maui by award-winning
crime writer R. Barri Flowers. Maui County
homicide detective and composite sketch artist
Leila Kahana and her new partner, Detective Jonny
Chung, take on the case of a beautiful college
instructor found murdered on the island's famed
Kaanapali Beach, even as Leila continues to be
haunted by a frustrating serial murder case. Joyce
Yashiro, who was estranged from her husband, was
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suffocated when she was forced face down into the
soft sand on the beach. The case is anything but
simple as the victim’s life and those of the
people around her are put under the microscope,
with a killer watching every move the police make.
In a seemingly unrelated case, Detectives Rachel
Lancaster and Trent Ferguson investigate the
execution-style murder of businessman Parker
Breslin in front of his Kihei home. It seems that
more than one person may have wanted Breslin dead
and someone made sure it happened. As the two
murder investigations progress with a myriad of
suspects, a surprising connection between the
cases and crimes emerges. But is there one killer
or two? As these cases move full steam ahead,
there is also a brutal serial killer on the loose.
Dubbed the Zip Line Killer, he has been
terrorizing women on the island, strangling them
with a zip line, for over a year, while staying
safely out of reach of the authorities. Now he has
struck again and Leila and Chung, along with
Lieutenant Blake Seymour, are determined to bring
him down. Do they finally have a break that will
put this frightening killer behind bars before he
strikes again? Or is he merely toying with them
while sizing up his next victim? Bonus material
includes a complete mystery novelette, Kaanapali
Beach Paradise, and excerpts from the upcoming
third book in the Leila Kahana Mysteries series,
Murder of the Hula Dancers; as well as the
author’s bestselling Hawaii mysteries, Murder in
Honolulu and Dead in Pukalani. PRAISE FOR HAWAII
MYSTERIES AND THRILLERS BY R. BARRI FLOWERS A
masterful thriller set in the dark underbelly of
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Maui, with lots of fine action, down and dirty
characters, and the vivid details of police
procedure. A terrific read! -- Douglas Preston,
co-creator of the bestselling Pendergast series of
novels on Murder in Maui Gripping writing,
wonderfully rounded characters you really care
about, and vivid locations. -- Peter James,
bestselling mystery author on Murder in Maui A
gripping and tightly woven tale you won't want to
put down. Author Flowers neatly contrasts the
natural beauty of a tropical paradise with the
ugliness of murder and its aftermath. -- John
Lutz, Edgar winner and bestselling author of Pulse
on Murder in Maui R. Barri Flowers writes with the
passion and knowledge of someone who truly knows
his craft. A steamy, non-stop thrill-ride through
the seamy underbelly of Hawaii. -- Allison Leotta,
former federal prosecutor and author on Murder in
Maui Intriguing mystery in a tropical paradise
with a dynamic PI. A compelling, intriguing read.
-- Allen Wyler, thriller writer on Murder in
Honolulu An exquisitely rich and masterfully
constructed mystery... A savvy, smooth, and
sumptuous read that's as hot as Waikiki beach
sand. -- Jon Land, bestselling author on Murder in
Honolulu Infidelity and murder in paradise lead to
a one of a kind case for PI Skye McKenzie Delaney,
and an enjoyable ride for the reader. Definitely
put this one on your list. -- John Lutz, Edgar
winner and bestselling author on Murder in
Honolulu R. Barri Flowers' novel, Murder in
Honolulu, is a gripping tale of crime and
investigation, set in a vivid, gritty island
underworld. It is filled with excitement, a sense
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of place, and memorable characters. Highly
recommended! -- Douglas Preston, New York Times
bestselling author Go ahead. Take a trip to
Hawaii. Murder in Honolulu is your ticket. As long
you don't mind a surprise around every corner,
Skye Delaney will be your streetwise guide. --
Camille Kimball, author
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college years
of one of his
most popular.
The Education
of Nia Simone
Bijou by Eric
Jerome Dickey
Feb 14, 2013 —
This book is
sharp and
seductively
sexy in every
aspect of the
word. The
passion and
fire between
Chris and Nia

is sexually
erotic,
heavenly in ...
Nia Book Series
The Nia book
series by Eric
Jerome Dickey
includes books
Pleasure, The
Education of
Nia Simone
Bijou, and
Decadence. See
the complete
Nia series book
list ... The
Education of
Nia Simone
Bijou by Eric
Jerome Dickey
Eric Jerome
Dickey, author
of fourteen New
York Times
bestselling
novels,
imagines the
formative
college years
of one of his
most popular
heroines,
Nia ... Nia
Series by Eric
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Jerome Dickey
Pleasure (Nia
#1), The
Education of
Nia Simone
Bijou, and
Decadence (Nia
#2) The
Education of
Nia Simone
Bijou Eric
Jerome Dickey,
author of
fourteen New
York Times
bestselling
novels,
imagines the
formative
college years
of one of his
most popular
heroines,
Nia ... The
Education of
Nia Simone
Bijou (Audible
Audio Edition)
... The book is
well written.
It tells the
Story of
college student
Nia Simone, who

has hooked up
with college
football star
and chronicles
their
relationship.
The ... The
Education of
Nia Simone
Bijou eBook by
Eric Jerome ...
Eric Jerome
Dickey, author
of fourteen New
York Times
bestselling
novels,
imagines the
formative
college years
of one of his
most popular
heroines,
Nia ... The
Education of
Nia Simone
Bijou Feb 12,
2013 — One of
Eric Jerome
Dickey's
heroines is
back: Nia
Simone Bijou.
In this special

eBook release,
Nia's memories
are triggered
while going
through ...
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